
 

 

        

 

September 11, 2020 

 

 

BY UTC WEB PORTAL 

 

Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

  Re: UT-200708 

Revised Exhibit 7 - 2020 Petition to Receive Support from the State 

Universal Communications Services Program – 

    

 As requested by Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff member Sean 

Bennett a replacement exhibit 7 for the 2020 Petition to Receive Support from the State 

Universal Communications Services Program for Kalama Telephone Company is included in 

this filing. 

 

If the Commission has any questions regarding the exhibit, please do not hesitate to contact 

me by e-mail at rick@scattercreek.net or call me at (360) 264-2915. 

 

       

  Sincerely, 

 
Rick Vitzthum 

Chief Financial Officer 
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